
From: Symmes, Brian <BrianSymmes@gov.sc.gov>
To: Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 8/17/2016 12:59:11 PM
Subject: FW: MEDIA REQUEST

 
 
From: Stansell, Kaitlin [mailto:kstansell@wmbfnews.com] 

Sent: Wednesday, August 17, 2016 12:46 PM

To: Symmes, Brian

Subject: MEDIA REQUEST
 
Hey! I am a reporter with WMBF News in Myrtle Beach. I emailed you a week or so ago to see if there has 
been any movement in the contraband cellphone action Gov. Haley is requesting. I interviewed her about the 
topic a month or so ago...and I just want to make sure what we talked about is still relevant. If it's not, then I 
won't use it. The last I saw though was the letter she signed with several other governors asking the FCC about 
cellphone jammers. I hope to hear back from you soon.
Thanks!
 
Kaitlin Stansell
Anchor & Reporter for WMBF News
843-798-9820
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